
Supplies 
 
 

Dear Parents,  
While you are shopping for your child's school supplies, if you are able, 

please consider picking up an additional supply for a student who is less 
fortunate.  These supplies may be dropped off in the guidance office in the 
designated boxes.  Thank you very much for your care and concern of others. 

Sincerely,  
Scott Martin & Karen Mulqueen 

 
 
 

• 1 large binder (w/zipper preferred) 
• Subject dividers for binder 
• At least two packs of wide ruled loose leaf paper (reinforced paper 

preferred) 
• 1 marble-style notebook 
• Erasable pens  
• LOTS of pencils!!! 
• 1 three hole pencil holder (for binder) 
• 2 glue sticks 
• 1 Elmer’s glue 
• 2 packs of 3x5 index cards 
• 2 large Ziplock bags 
• 2 thin black markers 
• 1 box of tissues 
       

 


